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KS2 HALLOWEEN DISCO – FRIDAY 21st OCTOBER 5.45 – 6.45PM 
 
We are delighted to announce that we are hosting a Halloween Disco for Key Stage 2 on Friday 21st   
October 2022 from 5.45 – 6.45pm.  
 

The cost of tickets will be £4 each. This includes entry, free juice/water during the disco and a sweet bag 
to go home with. 
 

Fancy Dress is encouraged for all attendees with prizes for the best costumes decided by our DJ on the 
night.  
 

We will have spooky themed and light up “pocket money” toys available to buy when entering the disco. 
All purchases must be made by parents/carers as we do not want the children bringing cash inside the 
disco. 
 

We are also pleased to be bringing back our disco café in the Key Stage 1 hall from 4.15pm. Parents / 
Carers are welcome to stay for a cup of tea or coffee with us. 
 

Tickets can only be purchased via our online shop: https://friends-of-maundene-pta1.sumup.link/ 
 

They will be available from 16th September until Friday 14th October. Tickets will be sent home with the 
children week commencing Monday 17th October, however we will also have a list on the night just in 
case. 
 

No Smart Phones or other electronic devices are permitted at the disco as we cannot accept liability for 
loss or damage, or the sharing of any photos taken on such devices at the event. All costumes and props 
at the disco remain the responsibility of the children, PTA members cannot be held responsible for lost or 
damaged items. 
 
 

Kind regards 
 
 
Friends of Maundene PTA 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


